
Caltrans  working  on  tunnel
near Truckee
Caltrans will be installing new pedestrian flashing beacons,
signs, street lights, pedestrian push buttons lights inside
the tunnel and to do shoulder paving on Highway 89 in the
“Mousehole” Tunnel area near Truckee starting Sept. 7.

The construction schedule is:

Sept. 8-Oct. 15 – one-way traffic controls will be in effect
24 hours a day using temporary traffic signals located on each
side of the “Mousehole” Tunnel.

This $245,000 project is designed to increase the safety of
the  traveling  public  in  the  “Mousehole”  Tunnel  area.  The
general contractor for this project is Koch Excavating Inc.
from Penn Valley.
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